
 

 

 
Public Notice 

 

 

 

The Umpqua Community College Board of Directors will participate in 
a working retreat to be held at Umpqua Community College, 1140 
Umpqua College Road, Roseburg, Oregon, in room 15 of Tapʰòytʰaʼ 
Hall, on Thursday, August 26, from 1:00 – 5:00 p.m. 1:30 – 4:45 p.m. 
This is a work session only, and no action will be taken by the Board.  

 

 

 

 
For additional information, please contact the President's Office, 541-440-4622. 

 

 

 

 

Dated this 17th day of August 2021. 

The meeting time has been updated as of 8/25/2021. 

 

 



 

 

 


